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UPPR Suspends Thursday Cut-Off from Rochelle, IL (Global 3) 
to All West Coast Destinations, Effective October 23, 2008

 Dear Valued  Customer:

In order to better align train operations with demand, effective October 23, 2008, UPRR will 
eliminate the Thursday cut-off from Rochelle, IL (Global 3) to all West Coast destinations. 

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please feel free to contact your Pacer 
Stacktrain Business Development or Pricing representative.

We appreciate your business.


